
 

LODI HOUSING AUTHORITY 
NOTICE TO RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENTS PERTAINING TO 

ITS ANNUAL AND FIVE-YEAR PHA PLAN FOR FYS 10/01/2025 
 
 
Lodi Housing Authority will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, April 17, 2025, at  
6:00 PM in the Community Room of the Authority’s Administration Building located at  
50 Brookside Avenue, Lodi, New Jersey (back of the building) to discuss and take 
comments and/or recommendations with respect to the Authority’s PHA Plan for  
FYS 10/01/2025 in accordance with the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act 
(QHWRA) requirements for Public Housing Authorities administering Public Housing 
and Section 8 Rental Assistance Programs. 
 
Draft copies of the Authority’s Plan will be available for review at the Lodi Housing 
Authority’s Administration Office from March 1, 2025 through the comment period 
ending date of April 17, 2025. 
 
Comments and/or recommendations will be accepted in person at the Authority’s Public 
Hearing on April 17, 2025 at 6:00 PM.   
 
Those who are not able to attend but wish to make recommendations and/or comments can 
do so in writing up to 12 Noon on April 18, 2025 by forwarding such comments and/or 
recommendations to: 
 

 
Gary Luna, Executive Director 

Lodi Housing Authority 
50 Brookside Avenue 

Lodi, NJ  07644 
 
 
 


